
Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

From:
Sent:
To:
Subject:

Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD 

Tuesday, June 11, 2013 10:24 AM 

'Bob Asher'
RE: Bonbon BNN State #1-H

Bob,

You are approved to commence backfill operations at this site. Please proceed on your schedule.

Mike Bratcher 

NMOCD District 2 

811 S. First Street ■

Artesia, NM 88210 

O: 575-748-1283 X108;

C: 575-626-0857 

F: 575-748-9720

—Original Message---- !

From: Bob Asher fmailto:BobA(5>vatespetroleum.conn1 

Sent: Tuesday, June 11, 2013 10:20 AM 

To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD 

Subject: Bonbon BNN State #1-H

Mike, Per our conversation this morning, Yates is requesting permission to back fill excavations.

Thank you.

Robert Asher

Yates Petroleum Corporation
This message may contain confidential information and is intended for the named recipient only.

If you are not the intended recipient you are notified that disclosing, copying, distributing or taking any action in reliance 

on the contents of this; information is strictly prohibited. E-mail transmission cannot be guaranteed to be secure or 

error-free as information could be intercepted, corrupted, lost, destroyed, arrive late or incomplete, or contain viruses. 
The sender therefore does not accept liability for any errors or omissions in the contents of this message, which arise as 
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